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Health care should be a human right in 

an advanced industrial democracy. People who have no access get sicker and can 

make otters sick. Health care in the US is profit-oriented and way too costly, putting it 

out of reach for most people to self-pay. Many are bankrupted after an accident or 

major illness. This wrong. Can we set an example to other states by showing 

compassion and respect for our fellow citizens who don’t have access? Thank  you! 
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